
From The Headteachers 

Year 6 Retreat 

Year 6 children have spent 
two days teambuilding at 
the Fort—South London 
Scout Centre in Dulwich. 
They also had a religious 
prayer service led by Fr. 
Louie where they  looked 
towards the year ahead 

and shared their hopes and aspirations. They will revisit the 
Fort at the end of the year to look back at their time at Corpus 
Christi. 

National TA Day 

Today at Friday assembly teaching assistants from across the 
school received a yellow rose in appreciation of all the hard 
work they do behind the scenes to ensure that our children 
receive the best education possible. They also had a reception 
in the school staffroom during the morning to show our  
appreciation. 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Mon 17th 
Sept  

9am Upper Juniors, Year 5 & 6,  
(Classes 11, 12, 13 & 14) Welcome 
Meeting for Parents—Upper Hall 

3.3pm After School Activities  
commence for the Autumn Term 

Tues 18th 
Sept 

9am Lower Juniors, Year 3 & 4 
(Classes 7, 8, 9 & 10) Welcome 
Meeting for Parents—Upper Hall 

 

Thurs 20th 
Sept 

Year 2 Trip to Florence Nightingale 
Museum 

7.30pm Parents’ Association AGM 

Fri 21st Sept 9am Class 11 Assembly 

Visit our School Website www.corpuschristischool.co.uk for more pictures and information. Find us on twitter @ccbrixton 

INSET DAY 

A reminder that the school will be closed on Friday 19th  
October for Staff Training.   

 

Half Term Monday 22nd Oct—Fri 26th Oct. 

Secondary School Transfer 

Year 6 parents need to apply online through your home  
borough for your child’s Secondary School Place.  Please ensure 
you complete this by midnight Monday 31st October 2018. 
 

If your child is visiting a Secondary School Open Day over the 
coming weeks, please ensure you let the Office know, either by 
phone or email and if your child will be in school for lunch. 

Applications for Reception Class 2019 

Nursery parents need to apply online through your home  
borough for your child’s Reception Class place 2019.  The  
application process is now open and closes on Tuesday 15th 
January 2019.   

Schudio app 

Keep up-to-date with the latest information and dates, have 

you downloaded the School Schudio App? Through your app 

store search Schudio School App and then search Corpus Christi 

Catholic Primary School and our crest will be shown.  

   ANNOUNCEMENTS  

Newsletter 

 Friday 14th Sept 2018 

Issue No. 2 

Nursery P/T *** 

Nursery F/T Vivienne Jenson 

Class 1 Ezrael Lawrence 

Class 2 Caleb Hagan 

Class 3 Daniel Ugebay 

Class 4 Thea Mills 

Class 5 Rinedie Masampa 

Class 6 Ellie Yan 

Class 7 Thea Wilder 

Class 8 Andrea Riofrio Cabrera 

Class 9 Hannah Watts-Amissah 

Class 10 Matthew Ocampo-Gil 

Class 11 Joan Charro Tupiza 

Class 12 Sophia Gomez Del Giudice 

Class 13 Alfie Galea-Skilton 

Class 14 Gregor Webb 

MERIT AWARDS FOR WEEK ENDING 10th Sept 2018 

Class 12 began our new 

school year with a  

wonderful assembly about 

the Victorian era with great 

costumes and singing.  

Breakfast & After School Care Club 

Breakfast & After School Club are 

extremely popular.  From September we 

are unable to accept additional children.   

We request that parents make  

alternative arrangements if an  

emergency arises. 

General Reminders 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School please do not hesitate to contact 

one of our Safeguarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz 
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Class  %  

Class        100 N 

Class      100 2 

Class      100 3 

Class      100 6 

Class      100 8 

Class      100 11 

Class      99.6 7 

Class      99.1 5 

Class      99.1 10 

Class       99.1 13 

Class      98.1 12 

Class      97.4 4 

Class      97.3 9 

Class      96.3 14 

Class      94.6 1 

Congratulations to Nursery Class and  

Classes 2, 3, 6, 8 & 11 100%  attendance. 

Parents’ Association 

Dates for your diary 

7.30pm Thursday 20th Sept  
Parents’ Association AGM 

*** 

7.30pm Tuesday 2nd October 

Welcome Meeting for New Nursery &  
Reception Parents and new parents across the 

school.  An informal evening with  
refreshments and information  
regarding our popular and well  

established PA. 

*** 

A big welcome back from the  
Parents Association. 

In the past the PA has organised cake sales, 
children’s discos, race night and bingo evening 

and our annual Christmas fair.  
 

These events and many others are a great 
chance to meet other parents, catch up with 

friends and get involved in fundraising for the 
direct benefit of the school and  

ultimately for all our children. In the past the PA 
has funded among other things iMacs and ipads, 

playground equipment, classroom resources 
and the school  

minibus.  They also worked extremely hard and 
passionately to secure the grant  

necessary for the installation of our  
Green Wall.  

 
Please do read this column each week to find 

out what we are doing and how you can join in! 

We look forward to seeing lots of  
parents and families at our events this year. As 

ever, parents are always  
needed to help. 

If you would like to get involved please register 
your interest by clicking on the following link: 

https://app.ptasocial.com/register/
Corpuschristibrixton.  

*** 

Autumn Term  

Lunch Money: 
 

1st half term £72.60 

2nd half term £88.00 

Full term £160.60 

Dinner Money is currently £2.20 per day. 

Educational Trips 

£45.00 

These are available to pay on Parentpay. 

Free School Meal Eligibility 

You may be entitled to FSM and do not 

know it, please ask the School Office for 

the necessary form to complete.   

Children from Reception to Year 2 are  

entitled to universal free school meals, 

you still may be able to attract Pupil  

Premium Funding for the school.  

Please ask at the School Office for more  

information. 

Parents’ Zone 

'Corpus Christi 'Stay and Play' Group 

Corpus Christi 'Stay and Play' Group for parents 

and pre-schoolers is  

desperately in need of volunteers!  

Could you spare a few hours every 3 weeks to 

help? The group meets every Friday morning 9.15 - 

11.15am during term time in the Parish hall.  

Please contact Alice on  

alicerlrbritton@gmail.com  

for more information or come along on Friday . 

HANBAN YOGA 4 KIDS 

THE IDEAL WAY TO END A BUSY SCHOOL DAY! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesdays 4.00 – 5.00pm Studio B  

Wednesdays 4.00 – 5.00pm Still Point Yoga 

FIRST SESSION FREE  

For more information or to book a mat visit 

www.hanbanyoga4kids.co.uk or email  
hannah@hanbanyoga4kids.co.uk 

St Michael’s Arts Festival in October 
 
Please support the St Michael’s Arts Festival 
in October! 
An ex Corpus Christi pupil is leading two of 
the performances at the festival: 
Brixton Chamber Orchestra - Elgar cello 
concerto 7.30pm 6th October and a family 

singing performance 5:15pm 9th October 
St Matthew's is the large church in the  
centre of Brixton. 
More details here: https://www.stmaf.org/ 

Would anyone like to look after 

a lovely cat for a year? Ghostie's 

owners are having building work 

done and are moving out to a  

place that won't take cats. He is a gorgeous 

boy, friendly and loving with  

children. If your home has room for him, 

please text Miranda  

(Frankie's mum, Class 8) on 07976 743582 and 

she will put you in touch with his owners. 
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